: ctoper
To: Planning
Subject: Council Office Extension

RefN6/2013/1938/MA I would like to request a review of this project before any further steps have been
taken. It is extraordinary that there has been absolutely no public consultation over such major expenditure,
with apparently no attention to the Council's own regulations concerning planning applications involving
extensions, which are required to respect the existing buildings. I know we are all resistant to change, but
that building could never be acceptable in the conservation area of Welwyn Garden City,Yours, Janet
Porter, 42 Digswell Rise, AL8 7PW



